
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
81501-2668 

250 North Fifth Street 

January 22, 1987 

Gordon Tiffany, Administrator 
Mesa County Government 
P.O. Box 20,000 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

RE: 1987 Sewer Fund Budget 

Dear Gordon: 

Enclosed is another set of documents that provide the background 
and justification for the proposed sewer rate to the Fund. 

As you recall, all of this material was reviewed with the 
Council, Commission and City County staff at the Kettle on the 
16th of December, 1986. All of the background was also part of 
the Sewer Management Report which I reviewed with you during 
November. By the way, I am enclosing your copy of the Report for 
your reference. I did appreciate you and your staff's presence 
at the three public forums. It was unfortunate that Dr. Cianko 
missed the meeting at the church last week. 

Please let me know if there is further information I can provide. 

Attached is a copy of the Council's ordinance raising the sewer 
service charge from $7.45 per EQU to $9.40 per EQU. 

The first reading took place January 21, 1987 with publication on 
January 22, 1987. The second reading is scheduled for February 
4, 1987. 

As indicated by Steve Clark of Boettcher and Company the rate 
needs to be formally adopted by the County Commissioners. The 
1987 budget should also be formally acted upon by the County 
Commissioners. 
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